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Vicky Nelson - Re: Piedmont Natural Gas P

From: Eddie Roberson

To: Jerrod Brown

Date: 1/22/2010 11:00 AM .
Subject: Re: Piedmont Natural Gas Petition T
CC: Vicky Nelson

Dear Mr. Brown,

Thank you for taking the time to share your opinion on the Piedmont petition. I will file your email in the docket
file so you can be on record.

Eddie Roberson, Ph.D.

Director

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
615-741-3939, ext. 121

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of is
prohibited. If you received this in error, please delete the material from all computers.

>>> Jerrod Brown <lJerrod.Brown@pmgsonymusic.com> 1/21/2010 4:33 PM >>>
TRA Directors,

Please consider this email as my voice of objection to the Piedmont Natural Gas petition to "Decouple".

1 would go so far as to say that | was outraged that a company could even consider doing this. This is a slap in
the face to every person that uses their service, especially those of us who try to conserve and even more so to
those on a budget. If | were able to, | would discontinue my service with them immediately.

Please have the sense to follow out State Legislature's lead from last year and DENY this petition.

| will not be able to take off work and attend the hearing but | sure hope that plenty of people are able to.

Thank you for you time and service. Please do the right thing.

Sincerely,
Jerrod Brown

Please Note My New Hmail Address:
jerrod. brown@pmesonymusic.com
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